
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

MINUTES TAKEN AT THE OCTOBER 27th, 2016 BUDGET WORKSHOP

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Budget Workshop on Thursday, October 27th, 2016 at 6:00 PM.  
Roll Call:
Joseph Norton – present




Mary Weinberger – present




Linda Eurich – present




Mark D’Agostino – present



Ryan Orton – present

A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton, to accept the 2017 Tentative Budget as the 2017 Preliminary Budget.  Mention was made that additional columns in the Preliminary should be added as was in the Tentative budget copies.
A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to have the Town Clerk put the legal ad in the paper for the Budget Public Hearing on Monday, November 7th, 2016 at 7:30 PM.  Motion carried with a roll call vote: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.
A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to have the Town Clerk put the legal ad in the paper the following salary’s; Town Clerk $26,700, Town Judge $13,365 each, Town Supervisor $15,112, Town Council $5,750 each.  Motion carried with a roll call vote: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton, to have the Supervisor put out a bid for a vendor to collect and haul away scrap electronic equipment at the Town’s Transfer Station.  Motion carried with a roll call vote: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

With no other action taken, the meeting was adjourned at 6:47 PM on the motion of Joseph Norton, second by Ryan Orton.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.









_________________________________

Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk


